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Annual Presentation from Discover Saskatoon 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Discover Saskatoon 2023 Report submitted under the letter dated April 30, 
2024, be received as information. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Finance, at its meeting held on May 8, 2024, 
considered a letter dated April 30, 2024, from Discover Saskatoon, attaching the 2023 
Annual Report, 2024 Audited Financial Statements and 2023 Operating Budget 
Summary. 
 
Attachment 
April 30, 2024 letter from Stephanie Clovechok, Chief Executive Officer, Discover 
Saskatoon. 


